From: Christy Colby

Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 8:55 AM **To:** admin@cvfiresafecouncil.org

Subject: FW: How Should We Prepare For A Natural Disaster?

Good Morning!

I was hoping that would share this email with your contact group.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you!



Christy J. Colby

Regulatory and Public Affairs Manager

Crescenta Valley Water District 2700 Foothill Blvd. La Crescenta, CA 91214

office 818.248.3925 | direct 818.236.4110

| direct 818.236.4110 | fax 818.248.1659



www.cvwd.com



LOCAL HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN
SEEKING PUBLIC COMMENT

Crescenta Valley Water District (CVWD) applied for and was awarded a planning grant funded by the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) to develop a Local Hazard Mitigation Plan (LHMP) in response to the federal mandates in the Disaster Mitigation Act of 2000 (Public Law 106-390).

During this process, local residents and officials from neighboring agencies will be contributing by sharing their local knowledge of the area's vulnerability to hazards relative to maintaining water and sewer services and by suggesting ways the District can mitigate damages during a disaster event.

CVWD is asking customers to participate in a Public Presentation on <u>April 21, 2021</u> at 7:00 p.m. via Zoom.

During this presentation the public will be invited to provide comments or suggestions on the planning process, community hazards, and, potential projects and/or actions.

We thank you in advance for your participation.

Crescenta Valley Water District







JOIN OUR LOCAL HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN MEETING - APRIL 21, 2021 @ 7PM ZOOM MEETING ID: 883 6840 2592 PASSCODE: 604761

VISIT WWW.CVWD.COM FOR MORE INFORMATION

Crescenta Valley Water District | 2700 Foothill Blvd, La Crescenta, CA 91214

<u>Unsubscribe christyjscott@msn.com</u>

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Customer Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by customerservice@cvwd.com powered by